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Stay Informed for 2023-2024!  

OPMS PTO Meeting 
Schedule for 2023-24 

  

  9/18/23        9:00am-11:00am  
10/16/23        9:00am-11:00am 
  11/6/23        9:00am-11:00am  
    1/8/24        9:00am-11:00am  
  2/12/24        9:00am-11:00am   
  3/11/24        9:00am-11:00am 
  4/15/24        9:00am-11:00am  
  5/13/24        9:00am-11:00am 

Meetings will be held in the OPMS 
Library 

Photo by OPMS Tech Dept

Spirit Week ~ Through the Decades! 
Monday April 22~ 

50’s Sock Hop- Wear Unique socks 

Tuesday April 23~ 
60’s Tie Dye- Wear Tie Dye or multicolor 

Wednesday April 24~ 
70’s Disco- Wear groovy clothes 

Thursday April 25~ 
80’s Gear- Wear workout clothes or neon 

Friday April 26~ 
90’s Grunge- Wear plaid or checkered  
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To the Orchard Park Middle School Community: 

I am honored to introduce myself as the new principal of Orchard Park Middle School. 
As I assume my new role, I am filled with anticipation and optimism for the 
opportunities that lie ahead. With almost 14 years of experience in education, including 
high school math teacher, middle school math teacher, assistant principal, and 
principal in Virginia, I am dedicated to upholding the tradition of excellence and 
fostering a positive and inclusive learning environment that has long been a hallmark of 
Orchard Park Middle School.  

My love for middle school is deeply rooted in the belief that this pivotal stage of 
education is where young minds truly begin to blossom. I discovered my passion for 
middle school during my own time as a student at West Seneca East Middle School. I 
fondly remember the excitement of exploring different classes, immersing myself in a 
foreign language, participating in clubs and activities, and proudly representing the 
school on sports teams. Coupled with my many years as a middle school teacher, 
assistant principal, and principal in Virginia, those formative years instilled in me a 
deep appreciation for the middle school experience and the profound impact it can have 
on shaping a student’s future. 

Middle school is a time of exploration, discovery, and growth – a time when students 
are finding their voices, discovering their passions, and laying the foundation for future 
success. Together we will create a nurturing and empowering environment where every 
student will thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. My goal is for our students 
to walk away from Orchard Park Middle School with lasting memories and positive 
experiences that will stay with them for years to come.  

As your principal, I am committed to open communication and transparency. I 
welcome your input, feedback, and ideas as we work together to create the best possible 
learning environment for our students. I am here to listen, to learn, and to support each 
of you as we navigate this transition together.  

It's serendipitous that my first day with staff aligns with the solar eclipse – a natural 
phenomenon that symbolizes transitions and new beginnings. Just as the eclipse marks 
a moment of cosmic alignment, so too does this moment mark the beginning of a new 
chapter for our school community. Together, let us embrace this fresh start with 
enthusiasm, determination, and a shared commitment to excellence. I look forward to 
getting to know each of you and to the journey ahead.  

Go Quakers! 

Mary Kate Graham 

From the Desk of the Principal:
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“Spring is when you feel 
like whistling, even with a 

shoe full of slush” 

~Doug Larson

 Save the Date 

 May 17, Friday 5PM – 7PM 

 Held at OPMS Track field 
 Registra�on starts on May 6, 2024 at  www.booster.com  . 

 First  300  registra�ons  guarantee  a  white  t-shirt  for  the  run. 
 There will be a limited white T-shirt on-site for $5. 

 ●  Sponsored by the PTO 
 ●  All proceeds help fund students’ educa�on and ac�vi�es (supplies, 

 field trips, ac�vity nights) 
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Shout out to the OPMS Art Club students who created ceiling tiles for Bu!alo 
General Hospital ER. One of our MS parents; Karen Allman, is the director of 
the ER and reached out to the Art Department with a request from her sta! 
for ceiling tiles to be painted to lift the spirits of their patients. Art Club 
students started by looking at other artists for inspiration around the idea of 
creating "joyful art." They sketched their ideas first, decided on one design for 
the group and a color scheme for the tile. Their designs were enlarged on the 
tiles and then carefully painted. Students participated in all aspects of the 
creative process for this project while creating with the intent to spread 
happiness to others.

News From the Classroom:
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Attention Parents of 8th Graders!
The OPHS PTO is looking to fill several open positions for the 2024-2025 school
year. We really need your help! Please consider sitting on a committee or
chairing an event. See something interesting but don’t want to do it alone? Grab
a friend and chair it together! Questions regarding position description or to
nominate yourself, please contact Jen Domzalski, Nominating Chair at
jmdomzalski@hotmail.com Thank you!

Open PTO Positions for the 2024-25 School Year:
Two-Year Term:
President
Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary
Nominating Chair
Newsletter Editor
STAP-Comm Rep - (1) open position
BET Rep - (1) open position
ILC Rep - (2) open positions
Freshman Orientation Chair - Parent of an incoming freshman
Staff Appreciation Lunch Chair
Fall Homecoming Refreshments Chair
Winter Homecoming Refreshments Chair
National Honor Society Induction Reception Chair
Society of Science Scholars Reception Chair
Senior Class Assistants (2) open positions - One year term
Post Prom Chair - One year term

Thank you in advance! Any amount of help is greatly appreciated!
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Orchard Park Middle School PTO 

March 11, 2024 

9:00AM | Meeting called to order by Tara Womble

In Attendance 

Tara Womble         Erin Homer Susan McNeill     
Jennifer Kellington Jon Wolf       Jennifer Duff                         

Principal’s Report- Presented by Mr. Wolf 

• A teacher’s request for new Microscopes has been funded, so no need for a PTO grant.
• While upgrades are underway on the track & fields, there will only be partial track access for the Color Run. The 

Buildings & Grounds team can help create the space needed for the Run.

Treasurer’s Report- Jennifer Kellington 

• Treasurer’s Report from February 13, 2024 through March 11, 2024 was presented.
• Taxes will be filed shortly.
• 2024/2025 Budget discussions are scheduled to start later today.

President’s Report- Tara Womble 

• A thank you letter was received from Mr. Bischof’s class for the PTO funded RC cars & VR glasses.
• Mrs. Keem’s grant request in the amount of $438.06 for bouncy bands, fidget toys, & theraputty is in the process 

of being fulfilled. This was the last open teacher grant request.
• Windom Elementary is having a fundraiser on Thursday, 3/14 at Red Robin.
• The OPHS has a Post Prom Fundraiser called “Get Egged”.

Committee Reports 

• Spring Book Fair (03/07/2024 to coincide with the STEAM Expo)- Jennifer Kellington & Susan McNeill: 
This was the first time the Book Fair was held outside of school hours. The turnout was strong, but the assigned 
space was a bit cramped & removed from the majority of the STEAM Expo displays & crowds. Over $1,800 in 
books & merchandise were sold. The sales are not enough to receive cash from Scholastic, but we will instead be 
receiving Scholastic dollars for 40% of the total sales. Online sales are open through 3/20/2024. 

• 6th & 7th Grade Spring Activity Night: The budget for this event remains at $2,600. So far, a photo booth & a 
DJ have been reserved for the event.

• Color Run (5/17/24)-Tiffany Hsu & Jonelle Smith: Event chairs have decided the event will be open to the 
Middle School students & their families, but not the community at large.

Meeting Adjourned: March 11, 2024 at 9:50AM in the Orchard Park Middle Cafeteria 
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OPMS Treasurer's Report 
February 13 - March 11 

      
Money In:   $0  
On Going Supply Sale Cash Deposit (2/12) $76.00 
Total   $76.00 
      
Money Out:     
Math Grant Reimbursement Tara Womble - ck #1173 $271.98 
Scholastic Book Fair Cash Box $300.00 
Total   $571.98 
      
Net Total:   -$495.98 
      
Ch Balance 3/11/24   $18,820.51  
Savings Balance 3/11/24   $3,614.70 
      
Checks Not Cleared     
6th Grade Activity Night Rix Country Store - ck #1165 $289.40 

 

OPMS Treasurer's Report 
March 12 - April 15 

     
Money In:     
Scholastic Book Fair Cash Box Deposit $300.00 
Citrus Sale Check Final Sale Deposit $115.23 
Scholastic Book Fair Cash Register Deposit $436.72 
Scholastic Book Fair Cash Register Deposit $265.67 
Total   $1,117.62 
      
Money Out:     
Scholastic Book Fair Scholastic Book - ck#1175 $702.39 
Total   $702.39 
      
Net Total:   $415.23 
      
Ch Balance 4/15/24   $19,235.74  
Savings Balance 4/15/24   $3,615.31 
      
Checks Not Cleared     
6th Grade Activity Night Rix Country Store - ck #1165 $289.40 
Math Grant  Sarah LaPaglia - ck #1174 $192.34  
      
Budget Updates Budgeted Numbers Actual 
Citrus Sale Budgeted Income $900 $740.24 
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Quaker Athletics Booster Club 
Membership Form

The Quaker Athletics Booster Club is a group of parent volunteers that work to support
the athletes of the Orchard Park School District. QABC raises money to help provide
equipment, training, officials, etc. that is not covered in the athletic budget. We are
always looking for new volunteers to grow our group. The more people we have, the
more we can do.  If you would like more information or want to get involved, please

contact Tim Fischer (President) at Timmyfish8@yahoo.com.
      Scan our QR to visit our website, register, and pay online for membership. 

www.quakerboosters.com. 
Like us on Facebook: Quaker Athletics Booster Club & follow us on Twitter

@OPBoosterClub

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   PLEASE CUT HERE - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Name: ___________________________________________Phone Number: __________________________
 

Address: _________________________________ Town: ____________________ Zip Code: _____________
 

E-mail address: ___________________________________________________________________________
 

I would like to add my name to your volunteer list.             ___Yes       ___No
 

SPORT(s) involved in: __________________________________________________________________
 

                                                             Membership Levels:    White $25.00
                                                                                                        Maroon $50.00
                                                                                                        Silver $100.00
                                                                                                        Platinum $200.00
                                                              Total Amount Enclosed $ __________

                                         
                                   Checks payable to : QUAKER ATHLETICS BOOSTER CLUB

                                      OPHS Main Office
                                     4040 Baker Road

                                                 Orchard Park, NY 14127
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The Orchard Park Visual Arts Boosters is a non-profit
organization of dedicated parents, teachers and community
members who value and support visual art opportunities for the
youth of our community.

The goal and objectives for the boosters are:
● Provide additional learning opportunities for students.
● Fund events and field trips that expose our youth to art and artists.
● Support the efforts of our students through art displays and exhibitions.

Please help support the visual arts boosters by becoming a member.

Membership for the school year is $10.00. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!
A membership covers all members of your household.

VISIT WWW. OPVAB.COM for more information

------------------------- PLEASE CUT HERE (save top portion as your receipt) ----------------------------

First Name: ___________________ Last Name: _____________________________________

Address:  ____________________________________________________________________

City:  ___________________________________  State:  ____________  Zip:  _____________

Home Phone: ____________________________   Cell:   ______________________________

Email: _______________________________________________________________________

Please list member names and information below (if applicable).

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

* Please make checks payable to: Orchard Park Visual Arts Boosters
Please return form to: Orchard Park Middle School

60 South Lincoln Ave.
Orchard Park, NY 14127

Visit opvab.com or use the qr code for memberships and more information.
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